

October 3, 2018

Mitooma Women's Dignity Foundation P.O. Box 98
Mitooma, Uganda

Dear Peter Muhindo,

We are pleased to acknowledge the completion of your project funded by the U.S. Mission to Uganda's Small Grants Program through PEPFAR Uganda's Community Grants to Combat HIV/AIDS.

An agreement between the United States Government and Mitooma Women's Dignity Foundation in the amount of \$24,500 began on February 1, 2017. Funds were used to test and educate 500 beneficiaries in HIV/AIDs, supporting 100YW (24-35 years) in VSLA's, hair dressing and making reusable sanitary pads, 200 OVCs (5-13years) with scholastic materials and making counter books and 200 adolescent girls orphans (14-23 years) with skills in tailoring, knitting and making reusable pads.

All property purchased under this grant is titled to the recipient, and the United States Government releases all financial interest in the property.

We recognize and commend your efforts to address the global pandemic of HIV/AIDS and improve the lives of Ugandans. Congratulations on your excellent work!

Sincerely,

Amy Cunningham

PEPFAR Country Coordinator

U.S. Embassy Kampala